Meeting notes for Project Management meeting (10/13/10)
Attendees:
Larry 
Margaret
Sherri
Gilberto
Kim
Jason
Wilberto
Traci
Craig
Steve
Tracy
Norval
Andrea

LexEVS:
Planning a new deployment to NCI DEV on Thursday.
Tracy asked if there was any changes to the CLAML loader.  Craig responded that he did not know of any changes with the 6.0 release.
Decision was made to move the Deployment to QA back 2 days to allow more time for Dev testing.  LexEVS 6.0 has not really been solidified on DEV yet so testers have not had much time to review.  
To keep on schedule with the new QA deployment date Tracy will start the data deployment to QA early next week.

Browsers:
Term Browser:
1.2 Release:
Stage deployment tentatively scheduled for tomorrow afternoon between 2 and 4pm.

EVS monthly 5.1 data update to Production is almost completed so once the software deployment stage is completed we should have a quick turnaround with the request to production.



2.0 Release:
The effort over the next couple of days is to get a fully functional LexEVS 6.0 setup on NCI DEV.  We have continued with the testing and have been working with Kevin on the remaining issues.
1.  View in Hierarchy issue – Kevin provided a new jar this morning that appears to have fixed the tree problem but this may have introduced another problem.  Kim is testing now.
2. Meta data does not currently show up – Kevin is looking into that problem.
3. Value Set API – Remote call is trying to access the local property file.  This mostly affects report writer.
4. Performance – Until we get the DEV fully functional it is hard to tell how big of an issue this is.
 


DEV environment Setup:
Successfully deployed to DEV but had an issue with deploying to both load balance nodes.

Report Writer:
Decision was made that we needed to do another release before the LexEVS 6.0 compatible release to support a new FDA qualifier.  This has been highly requested by the editors.
Metathesaurus Browser:
Decided in the meeting last week to deploy a LexEVS 6.0 compatible Metathesaurus browser.  Need to do this now because of the linkage between Term Browser and metabrowser.
Protégé:
Jason and Gilberto have not heard any complaints from the editors with the 1.4.2 production release.

Meeting with Gilberto, Sherri, Tim, Jason and Bob next week about a new project developing a prompt plugin for Protégé 4 prototype.  The intention is to have this run in Protégé 4 but communicate back to the Protégé 3 release.



QA:
Nothing additional.

Operations:
Tracy had a question about the Semantic Wiki software on production.  Prod does not have the latest software.  It was decided that the latest software should be moved to prod.  Tracy will check to see if the software in stage is OK and then move it to prod.


Data BDA:
Still need to make some changes provided by the systems team for Data BDA support for LexEVS 5.1.  Also, we are looking to support DataBDA for LexEVS 6.0 next.

Systems:
Shutdown of LexEVS 4.2 – 
caMOD:
Nothing too much to report.
Last Jason heard anything from Sima was last Wednesday.
She said she is making progress but it is moving slowly.
caDSR:
Jason didn’t have anything additional to report.  Doug Hosier asked for the priority in the last systems meeting.  I told them that this is within EVS management vision because we want to shutdown the LexEVS 4.1



